

Newsletter

Friday 19th April 2024 EASTER BONNET PARADE









DODGEBALL COMPETITION



Congratulations to the Y4 Dodgeball Team who played against Old Ford and Solebay Primary before the Half Term. They played exceptionally well and WON!

POLLING DAY



School will be closed for all pupils **except Y6** on **Thursday 2nd May** for the General Local Assembly Elections and the school will be used as a polling station. All pupils must return to school on **Friday 3rd May** as normal.

RECEPTION HEALTH SCREENING

The school health team will be in on the dates below to check height, weight, vision and hearing for pupils in Reception only. Please complete the online form if you would like to opt out. More information can be found on MCAS.

Tuesday 23th April 9:15am all day Wednesday 24th April all day 9:15am Thursday 25th April all day 9:15am

SOFT START

We have now introduced a soft start to school where parents can drop off their children at **08:45**, staff members will be in class to welcome them in the morning. This has been introduced to allow those children and parents who may need extra time to start and settle in for the day. This will also include nursery pupils, Please remember gates close at **09:10**.

UNSUNG HEROES



THANK YOU OUR UNSUNG HEROES

Olu for continuously ensuring the upkeep of the school and working incredibly hard.

CONNECT WITH CULLODEN





Don't forget to follow us on all our social media platforms.

Instagram: @paradigmtrust

Facebook: Culloden Primary Academy
Website: https://cullodenacademy.paradig

mtrust.org/

SCHOOL & PE UNIFORM

All pupils are expected to attend school in full school uniform. Parents will be called and asked to bring in uniform if their child is not dressed appropriately. If your child has PE on the day, they must still bring their uniform to change into.

SCHOOL UNIFORM DONATIONS

If you have any old school uniforms going spare, please donate them to the school, uniforms must be washed before they are handed in. There are school uniforms that parents/carers can collect from school which are in extremely good condition, and in various different sizes. Please feel free to request this from the admin office.

PACKED LUNCH



A reminder to all parents/carers, please ensure to provide your child/ren with a healthy packed lunch. Children should not be bringing in sweets and crisps for lunch. Things you can include in your child/ren's packed lunch are sandwiches, pasta, fruit, cheese or yoghurt.

HEALTHY SNACKS



A reminder to all parents/carers, please ensure to provide your child/ren with healthy snacks and drinks for their after school club. Children should not be bringing in fizzy drinks, chocolates and sweets, or any food containing nuts of any kind as there are children who have severe nut allergies in school.

IMPORTANT DATES:

- Tuesday 23th April Reception Health Screening
- Wednesday 24th April Reception Health Screening
- Wednesday 24th April DSB Coffee Morning
- Thursday 25th April Reception Health Screening
- Monday 29th April Dress Up Day (Dress up as your future job/profession)
- Thursday 2nd May School Closed for Polling Day (only Y6 pupils expected in)
- Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday
- Tuesday 7th May Y1 RSHE Parent Workshop
- Wednesday 8th May Y2 RSHE Parent Workshop
- Thursday 9th May Fluoride Varnish Visit (Nursery, Reception & Year 1)
- Friday 10th May Y4 RSHE Parent Workshop
- Wednesday 15th May Y3 RSHE Parent Workshop
- Wednesday 15th May Safari Pete EYFS
- Thursday 16th May Police Horses EYFS
- Monday 20th May Friday 25th May -Parental Engagement Week (1445 - Art Activity)
- Tuesday 21st May K\$1 Sports Day (1030 -1430 at Mile End Stadium)
- Tuesday 21st May Y6 RSHE Parent Workshop
- Wednesday 22nd May Y5 RSHE Parent Workshop